
Please be advised that the office of the Sheriff-Seshego will officially close during 
this period:  18th December 2018 – 4th January 2019 

The office will however handle Extremely Urgent matters only during this period.  
For any Extremely urgent matter please contact us on: 
Cell numbers: 081 7129 154 – Mrs. Maphoto /          076 9023 679 – Mr. Mailula 

 
WISHING YOU A BLESSED FESTIVE SEASON 
 

Thank you 

Rachel Chuenyane 

Sheriff Seshego 
 


